CVNA Annual Meeting Minutes

August 6, 2015

President David Smith welcomed about 75 members of the Centennial Valley Neighborhood Association and provided an agenda for the meeting, Accomplishments during the 2014-15 year, and biographies of Board candidates. Hal Crafton thanked residents for choosing CV and supporting the Club and Golf Course. Reggie Rose explained recent golf greens problems and solutions.

Treasurer LuAnn Deere presented financial report and budget for coming year. David Smith moved, Bill Wofford seconded to accept financial report and waive dues for eleven CVNA Board members; motion passed.

Buzz Bolding moved, Tom Watson seconded to re-elect three current Board members (Beene, Deere, and Simon) to a three year term; motion passed.

Jim Hicks moved, Tom Watson seconded to elect two new Board members (Ron Brown and Marcus Nichols); motion passed. (By drawing lots, Brown will serve a two-year term and Nichols will serve a three-year term before seeking re-election.

Joyce Miller questioned action of kids in golf carts. David Smith explained city ordinance requiring licensed driver and travel only to and from golf course.

Nancy Dornblazer asked about getting more access stripes to speed-bumps painted, and LaTresha Woodruff responded with explanation of process during which city prioritizes projects.

Phyllis Simon asked for more updates information through which to send email information.